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Ref: FOI-012025-0001374 
 
Date: 28.1.25 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
1. Could you please provide the contact details for the procurement officer responsible for international 
recruitment within the trust? For Doctors, Nurses and AHP - We are not undertaking any procured 
international recruitment  
 
2. Outside of Procurement who is the Senior Officer Responsible for International Recruitment For Nurse, 
Doctors, AHP? and their Contact details?  -  We are not undertaking any international recruitment outside of 
the normal application routes  
 
3. Additionally, what is the budget allocated for international recruitment for the financial year 2025/26 for 
Nurse, Doctors, AHP? Who is the responsible officer to allocate this budget?  -  No separate budget, this would 
form part of individual department budgets  
 
4. Current Vacancies at the trust per Specialty: General Nurse/ Mental Health Nurses/ AHP/ Doctors 
-   Vacancies can be found on the Trust website  Job vacancy search: Which health sector? | trac.jobs 
 
5. During the financial year 2023/24, which international recruitment partners did the trust use, if any? Who 
are they planning to use for 2025/26? Who is the responsible officer who decides this  -  None used and none 
planned  
 
6. How many international Doctors/Nurse/AHP did the trust receive in the financial year 2023/24?  -  None 
outside of the normal application routes 
 
7. What was the international recruitment spend Bifurgted by Doctors/Nurses/AHP by the trust for the financial 
year 23/24?  -  None  
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager of the 
Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fjobs.dudleygroup.nhs.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cdgft.foi%40nhs.net%7Cb075cca945f54eca903d08dd3f815e8c%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638736547053857410%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=F7Uf8E2HwnMPZJ3AnqXphBjbxt8gRUQ7fSEPhOpObsY%3D&reserved=0
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West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 

mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
http://www.ico.org.uk/

